
 

Swim Buoys   

 

Lake Rabun Residents:  
  
The summer has come to an end, and we are preparing for the fall here on the North Georgia 
lakes. We want to bring to your attention that it is time to bring in swim buoys on our North 
Georgia Lakes.  
  
Swim buoys as you know, are only permitted in/on GPC lakes between Memorial Day and Labor 
Day. Please remove all buoys that are currently in the Lake. Do not forget to bring your swim 
mats back flush with the end of your dock, as well as removing any existing floats at this time.   
  
Any buoys not removed are subject to removal by GPC. I do realize that everyone is not a full-
time lake resident, therefore GPC will grant a two-week grace period for removal from the 
receipt of this letter.   
  
Thank you for your cooperation, 
  
Stephen C. Wilson  
Land Management Specialist  
Georgia Power Lake Resources- North Georgia  
  
  

         Stephen C. Wilson 
Land Management Specialist II 

          Lake Resources Office 

              4 Seed Lake Road 

            Lakemont, GA 30552  
        stewilso@southernco.com 

 O: 706-746-1463| C: 706-982-0105 
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